
 
From: Martin Worsley [Redacted s.40] 
Sent: 14 October 2021 10:16 
To: Rugg, Ian (E&M - Landscapes, Nature & Forestry) [Redacted s.40]; Williams, Arwel (E&M - Landscapes, Nature & 
Forestry) [Redacted s.40] 
Cc: Cate Barrow [Redacted s.40]; Ruth Metcalfe [Redacted s.40] 
Subject: WP1 The Impact of solar PV sites on agricultural soils and land 
 

Hi Ian, Arwel, 
 
Please see attached our revised WP1 literature review. 
 
As discussed, I am on holiday as of later today, I’m back on Tuesday 26th October – it would be good to have any 
final comments by WG / NE for our meeting on that date so that we can conclude this work package. 
 
WP2a is well underway and we intend to have our draft to you by Friday 29th October. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Martin  
 
Martin Worsley BSc MSc MISoiSci 
Soil Scientist 
 
ADAS – providing ideas, specialist knowledge and solutions to secure our food and enhance the environment. 
 
[Redacted s.40] 

 
  
  

 
 

[S.21 exemption - WP1 Literature Review Report previously released under FOI release 15722: Soil Policy] 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.adas.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CArwel.Williams%40gov.wales%7C937614f5de1c4440098c08d98ef33f1d%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C1%7C637697998089889668%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=aK04pfg7h4qJXLYl4PAyHmiNf4HARdGMDYxs%2B60f%2Bcw%3D&reserved=0

